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September 14, 2021

Dear Readington Parent,

The Readington Township School District completes an application annually for grant funds
under the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA).  We would like to invite you to attend a parent
meeting regarding the district’s participation in Title I programs.

This meeting’s purpose is to provide information regarding:

● the requirements of Title I
● how the success of the program is assessed
● district policy regarding this program

This meeting will take place on September 20th at 12:00 p.m. through Google Meet. Information
for logging on can be found below.

Title I Annual Meeting
Monday, September 20 · 12:00 – 1:00pm
Google Meet joining info
Video call link: https://meet.google.com/wed-wyfb-yar
Or dial: (US) +1 209-734-0058 PIN: 146 416 762#

We encourage you to access the resources and policy found on the ESSA page of our district
website prior to attending the meeting.

Sincerely,

Stacey Brown Sarah Pauch
Supervisor of Humanities Supervisor of Math, Science, and
Technology


